
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Todd Parton, City Manager 

DATE March 15, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Cancellation of Regular City Council Meeting Scheduled for July 5, 

2022 
  

Background and Analysis:  

The first regular meeting of the City Council in July falls on July 5. Due to the proximity 

to the Independence Day holiday, it is proposed that the July 5 meeting be cancelled.  

Fiscal Impact: 

City staff estimates the cost to prepare this report to be $98. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Discussion and direction to cancel the regular City Council meeting of July 5, 

2022.  

 


